
PUCO

! am writing to express my support for renewable energy. I read that AEP is trying 
to bring 2 solar power facilities to Ohio. (Case # 18-1392-EL-RDR) According to a 
survey, 70% of residential AEP customers and 605 if small business customers see 
the importance of renewable energy.
AEP has proposed the sites for a solar energy farm and I find this progressive and 
inspiring.
We desperately need to invest in renewables and I hope PUCO will support AEP in 
this venture.

Sincerely, 
Karen Kindel
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